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File No. 346031.1  

December 2, 2022 

BY EMAIL and RESS 

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi 

Re: EO Generation LP (“EO Gen”) and Canadian Hydro Developers, Inc. (“CHDI”) 
Joint Application to Amend Licences EG-2012-0091 and EG-2003-0134 
OEB File Nos. EB-2022-0306/EB-2022-0307 

 
We act on behalf of EO Gen in relation to the above noted matter. On December 2, 2022, EO Gen 
filed a request for the OEB to review all or part of the Decision and Order EB-2022-0306/EB-2022-
0307 (“Decision”) approving certain Electricity Generation Licences amendments with an effective 
date of November 29, 2022. 

EO Gen requested that the Decision be varied to include terms to provide for a flexible closing date. 
One of the proposed terms was for EO Gen and CHDI to notify the OEB of the completion of the 
transaction contemplated in EB-2022-0284. EO Gen confirms that the transaction closed on December 
2, 2022 and requests that the amended Electricity Generation Licences be issued to EO Gen and CHDI 
with an effective date of December 2, 2022.  

Again, we sincerely appreciate the OEB accommodating the timeline requested by the Parties in the 
Decision. Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Yours truly, 

 

Colm Boyle 

 

  

 

cc: Canadian Hydro Developers, Inc. 
 Brian Hewson, Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance, OEB 


